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Dates to 

Remember 
Fri 24 June   Last Day of 

  Term 2 

Mon 11 July First Day of  

  Term 3 

Fri 22 July NAIDOC 

  Day 

Thur 18 Aug  Vietnam 
  Veterans 

  Day 

Fri 26 Aug  Gold Coast 

  Show Day 

Mon 12 Sept  Bike Safety 

  Yr 4  

Thurs 15 Sept N Factor 

Fri 7 Oct Prep, Yrs 

  5&6 

  Swimming 

  Lessons 

Fri 14 Oct Prep, Yrs 

  5&6 

  Swimming 

  Lessons 

Fri 21 Oct Prep, Yrs 

  5&6 

  Swimming 

  Lessons 

Fri 28 Oct Prep, Yrs 

  5&6 

  Swimming 

  Lessons 

Nerang Newsflash 
24 June 2022 

Year 3/4 News  
The highlight of this term for the students in year3/4 was the excursion to Numinbah Valley                        
Environmental Education Centre. Through hands on investigations the students were                  
introduced to the importance of Country to the Kombumerri people, the traditional custodians 
of the land in which the centre lies. They examined the ways traditional knowledge and the 
use of resources link to sustainability concepts and practices. The students made the                    
following comments about their favourite activities. 
Jayden W—My favourite activity was the shelter making. I learnt that it is hard to make               
shelters, but that’s why it was fun. 
Stephen K—I enjoyed walking through the bush and finding out about different plants. 
Dariss H—Today was great and the most fun activity was making a shelter. I also learnt 
when hunting you need the right   accuracy and power. 
Jaxon D—My favourite activity was the campfire because we got to have tea. 
Haily M—The best activities were learning to hunt and build a shelter. 
Nevaeh F—I enjoyed the house building because it was a team effort and was really fun. 
Max M—I liked it when we tried to light a fire. 

From 3/4 Muni  
The highlights of Term 2. 
Blayze B—Journey Groups it’s fun, simple and easy. Fun you get to learn more,  
Freddy I—Under Eights Day - My favourite part of under eights day was Mr Sternberg’s activities  
because you get to throw stuff into the basketball hoop.  
Briana K—My T2 highlight was the walk to school day. I had so much fun playing on the playground 
with all of my friends. We also got cool gifts like  water bottles, sunglasses, stickers, key chains and 
sunscreen. It was so much fun you could enjoy to.  
Lochlan  B—Math Journey Groups—its fun and easy with Mrs Davidson.  
Zeke A—3/4 Muni’s assembly item. Our item was amazing the song got stuck in my big head , the 
push ups were tiring but still my favourite.  
Maja M—My favourite  was Numinbah Education centre because you got to drink lemon myrtle  tea 
and build temples together. We had so much fun bonding together. 
Mary B—I mostly loved the Mothers Day stall because it was a day to buy a gift to celebrate your 
mother, grandma, nana or someone in your family you have loved or cared about all your life.  
Indigo J—My favourite thing about term 2 was our class photos because I got to keep the pictures 
and take them home!  
Hollie—Colour Fun Run because getting sprayed by the different colours so you don’t take the                    
colours off. 

Feedback Required 
Thank you to all our school community for supporting this weeks’ events. What a truly busy week! 
We would like you to provide feedback around the following events: 
1. School Colour Fun Run 
2. Athletics Carnival 
Please email admin@nerangss.eq.edu.au by Friday 24. 6. 22 

Athletics Carnival 
Thank you to all staff for ensuring a smooth event. Whilst Mrs Donovan was absent, Mr Houston 
filled her shoes and did a fabulous job. Teachers who assisted did a fantastic job in supporting                
students achieve success at these two days.  Our teacher aides are our unsung hero’s of these 
events – they move quietly and ensure that behind the scenes operations continue. You are all              
appreciated and valued – thankyou. We were proud of our children who participated and tried their 
best. This is all we can ask. Well done! 

Holidays and School Watch 
To all our  school community and families – thank you for a lovely term. Have a great holiday with 
your loved ones and we will see you in July. School recommences on the 11

th
 of July 2022. 

Remember – over the holidays – please ensure you are keeping an eye on our school. School 
Watch encourages everyone to look out for and report any after-hours crime in our schools. Empty 
schools can become targets for unlawful entry, arson, stealing, graffiti and property damage,                    
especially during school holiday periods. This comes at a cost to the whole community. 
Look, Listen, Report. Call School Watch on 13 17 88. 
If you see a crime in progress, call Triple Zero (000). 

mailto:admin@nerangss.eq.edu.au
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PCYC Outside School Hours Care …. 

We offer a comprehensive outside school hours care program on-site at Nerang 

State School.                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Before School Care: 6:30am-8:30am                                                                                

After School Care: 3.00pm -6.00pm                                                                                 

Vacation Care & Student Free Days: 6:30am-6.00pm                                                                                                                                                                                        

# Please note: All preps are escorted to and from the classrooms                                                                                                      

For programs, enrolment forms and further info go to our website: 

www.pcycnerang.com.au                                                                                     

Phone: Michelle: 0437 733 663                                                                     

Michelle Venter  -  Co-ordinator 

RESPONSIBLE BEHAVIOUR PLAN 
The fortnight’s lesson is: Be Safe 

• Being aware of how we are feeling – what zone am I in? 

• What am I like in each zone? 

• What can I do to ensure I am and others are safe in each  zone? 

• Thinking before doing and saying  - THINK STRATEGY. 

• Keeping hands and feet to ourselves. 

• Ask for help to solve problems. 

        SCHOOL WATCH             
Keep a watch on our 

school these holidays  

                                           

This holiday period we need you to 

look out for after-hours crime in our 

school. If you see anything suspicious, 

please remember to call the School 

Watch number –    13 17 88. 

Thank You Nerang State School 

Our RUN4FUN COLOUR EXPLOSION, was an amazing success, not to mention, a fun and exciting experience, for all of the 
students who participated. As you can see to the right, the enormous total amount of funds raised for the event, was incredible! Your 
donations totally exceeded our expectations. I’m so proud to be a small part of this incredible school. 
 

Thank you to all of the students who participated in the run. My heart was warmed by all of the countless smiles, and by the sound 
of laughter (not to mention screams), that streaked past me. I’m still trying to get the yellow out of my hair! 
 

Thank you to the many volunteers, who helped to make the event a huge success: our hard working, always happy to help out, 
Custodian, Jason; our school parent and carers community; our after school care community; our local church community; and from 
other extended community volunteers, including the Chaplain from Nerang State High, who filmed the event for us, altogether,               
graciously gave of their time to help set up the track, pack it all away again, and help to water, colour and slime the students, over 
and over again. I’m sure that our students will be remembering the experience for a long time to come. 
 

Thank you to our school families who supported the students with their registration, donation prospecting, and collection and return 
of all proceeds to the school. 
Thank you to the fantastic team of staff at Nerang for all of their support too. It’s a busy time of year, so your support was over 
and above the call of duty. There’s something about grown-ups, being doused with colour, and slime, that puts smiles on your                    
student’s faces. It’s all about having fun isn’t it really?  
 

And, thank you to the Admin and Leadership Team, who warmly invited the event back onto our school calendar for 2022. Your 
support, patience and encouragement, hasn’t gone unnoticed, and it has been much appreciated. 
 

Watch this space: 2023 will launch an environmentally friendly “paperless registration”, and totally “online system”, complete 
with YouTube video instructions, to make the whole process easier, more manageable, and easier for you to watch and track your 
children’s progress online from the comfort of home.  
Our school’s Colour Run Portal will close soon. Final numbers can then be collated, and online registered prizes totalled. All 

prizes will be delivered to our school for distribution in Term 3. 

http://www.pcycnerang.com.au/

